
   “Let Your Light Shine…”  
~Matthew 5:16~ 

 
Today Mrs. Rowe led an amazing Worship for the 

whole school introducing our new school motto ‘Let your light shine’. 
Our vision for each member of our community stems from Matthew 
5:14-16 
 
“You are the light of the world. A town built on a hill cannot be hidden. 
Neither do people light a lamp and put it under a bowl. Instead they put 
it on its stand, and it gives light to everyone in the house. In the same 
way, let your light shine before others, that they may see your good 
deeds and glorify your Father in heaven.” 
 
Our previous motto ‘A journey of discovery, faith, friendship and 
learning’ has really served the school well but we decided it was time 
to change it to something that reflected our school and our ambition 
for all our children, parents, staff and governors, as well as our many 
friends in the Kibworth community.  The children often hear me ask-
ing how they have been ‘shining their 
lights’.   
 

For me this means that we all have 
our own special light – a light we need to 
use to encourage others, to bring light to 
the dark and to really shine in what we 
do, both in learning and in character.  Af-
ter discussing with the children, staff and 
governors, ‘Let your light shine’ seemed 
the perfect fit for our new motto.  It fits 
with what we do as a school – what we 
want from everyone in our school community.  We want us all to 
shine our lights – to be proud of everything we achieve.  So, gradually 
over the next few months you will see our new motto and our  
fabulous new logo  appear around the school and on our website. 

 

Children are awarded House 

Points for effort, achievement 

and kindness to others. This 

week’s points totals are 

Welton = 620 

Morrison = 661 

Ireland = 789 

 

 

 

At KPS we believe that good 

manners are essential and the 

teaching of these is at the centre 

of our curriculum. This week  

 2P and 6R have been recog-

nised as having the best manners 

in school. 

 

Every day your child spends in 

school really matters. This week’s 

attendance superstars are: 

3B & 4W with 100% 

Weekly Reminders 
 Return your Data Collection sheets as soon as possible. This ensures we hold correct information about your child 

 Please remember that clubs start next week. Children will collect from the hall door and the car park will not be open 

 Please ensure that long hair is tied back 
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Year 6 

Ben, Carrie & George 

Year 5 

Ethan & Poppy 

Year 4 

Lydia & Noah 

Year 3 

Year 2 

Edith 

Year 1 

Caleb, Steffan & Honey 

EYFS 

Luke 

 
 

 
23.09.2019 - Castleton Drop in (Year 6) 
24.09.2019 - Aylmerton 2020 Parents meeting (Year 3) 6:30pm 
24.09.2019 - Castleton 2020 Parents meeting (Year 5) 7:30pm 
27.09.2019 - Year 6 Family Worship (9.15am) 
30.09.2019 -  Year 6 Castleton Residential (all week) 
02.10.2019 - KS1 Harvest Festival at St Wilfrid’s Church 1.45pm 
04.10.2019 - Open classrooms 
07.10.2019 - Book Fair (all week) 
07.10.2019 - KPA Film Night 
08.10.2019- Parent’s Evening 
09.10.2019- Parent’s Evening 
10.10.2019– End of term 

On Friday, the whole school participated in a Fun Run to raise money for 
the Kibworth Wellbeing Team. Each year put in a fantastic effort to run/
walk as many laps as the possibly could. It was great to see the team-
work ethic running throughout the school to encourage everyone to 
keep going. We ran roughly the distance from London to Istanbul!  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Thank you all once again! Fantastic achievement!  

Aldi Kit for Schools 
Thank you to everyone who has handed in vouchers.  

Current Total: 124 

Values Passports  
Your child should now have brought home their values passport. 
This months value if Hope. All children need to do is to tell us 

how they have showed hope this month. This may be trough a 
drawing, photograph, writing or even a poem! The choice is theirs. 

Your child should return their passport to their class teacher next 
week, who will look at their work and award them with their  Hope badge. 

Year 2 - Street Detectives 
 

Year 2 are enjoying their Street Detectives topic this half term! 
We found a time capsule planted in our school playground, filled with 

photographs and objects to help us explore what our village was like in the 

past. We also had a visit from a local historian called Stephen Butt who 

helped us to understand why our village has changed so much.  

This week we have started a secret mission to create our very own time 

capsule all about Kibworth today. We started by exploring our village on a 

‘Street Detective’ walk; noting all the landmarks and buildings that we saw. 

We are looking forward to creating some information leaflets, art work and 

lots more to fill our time capsule for the future pupils of Kibworth Primary 

to discover! 

 
STARTING SCHOOL 2020 

If your child will be four years old 

before 1st September 2020 you are 

warmly invited to come and visit 

our school on: 

Thursday 24th October, 9.15am 

Refreshments, start at 9.30am 

 

Tuesday 29th October, 3.45pm 

Refreshments, start at 4.00pm 

 

Tuesday 29th October, 5.45pm 

Refreshments, start at 6.00pm 

You will be able to meet the-

Headteacher and Reception Class 

Leader, have a look at our fantas-

tic learning environment and ask 

any questions you may have. 

The deadline for applications is 

15th January 2020 

Any queries please contact the 

school office on 0116 279 2485 or 

School Admissions on 0116 

3056684 

Apply on line at 

www.leicestershire.gov.uk/

admissions  

FS  
22 km 

Year 1 
181.5 km 

Year 2 
166.5 km 
  

Year 3 
231.5 km  

Year 4 
238.5 km  
  

Year 5 
293.5 km 
  

Year 6 
608 km  

Total 
1741.5 km 

http://www.leicestershire.gov.uk/admission#s
http://www.leicestershire.gov.uk/admission#s

